
                                       
                                      
   

 
 
 

‘Let all that you do be done in love’  
‘Love, Hope, Respect, Perseverance, Responsibility’ 

 

 Monday 11th November 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Christmas Fair – Friday 29th November from 5:30pm  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support of Friends of School. We are looking forward to our November 
School Disco on Thursday 21st November. In addition, we are busy preparing for our Christmas Fair on 
Friday 29th November from 5:30pm.  
 
It will be a ‘no school uniform’ day on Friday 29th November in return for a chocolate donation for the 
chocolate tombola.  As well as Christmas stalls and refreshments, we are planning some fun games and 
activities for both the children and adults to enjoy so keep the evening free and come along and join in 
the fun!  
 
We are also organising a colour-themed hamper raffle. Tickets will be on sale before and after school 
that day and during the Fair. Sales for raffle tickets will close at 6:45pm on the night of the Fair and the 
raffle draw will take place at 7:15pm. 
 
Friends of School are kindly asking for colour themed donations to be brought into school by Monday 
25th November so that they can be arranged and packed in plenty of time for the raffle on Friday 29th 
November.   
 
We would like the hampers to be full of a variety of items so please look at the colour allocated to your 
child’s class and either donate a gift in that colour or wrap a gift in that colour. Hamper items could 
include bubble bath, a box of chocolates, biscuits – anything as long as it fits the colour theme. If you 
are struggling to find something in the colour allocated to your class, we would gladly accept a donated 
item of a different colour. 
 
Year groups have been allocated the following colours: 
Reception and Year 5 – Green 
Year 1 and Year 6 – Red 
Year 2 – White or silver 
Year 3 – Yellow or gold 
Year 4 – Purple 
 
New Friends of School helpers are always welcome so if you are interested in manning stalls or helping 
to create our rainbow of hampers then please do let the office know. 
 
As always, thank you in advance for your generosity and support. 
 
Tina Wise 
Chair, Friends of School 
 
    
 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Rosaleen Beaver PGCE BA (Hons) 

 
Email office@blandfordstmary.dsat.org.uk          

Website:  www.blandfordstmary.dsat.org.uk 
                                              

Blandford St Mary CE Primary School 
Birch Avenue 
Blandford St Mary, Dorset DT11 9QD. 
Tel: 01258 453331 
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